
 

 

THIS WEEK at the Chapel 
MONDAY, August 31st 

 Genesis Parent/Adult Meeting - 7:00 PM 

WEDNESDAY, September 2 

 Awana Pre-registration- 6:30 PM 

FRIDAY-MONDAY, September 4-7 

 Genesis Retreat 

SUNDAY, September 6th 

 Morning Worship - 8:30 AM (Masks Required) 

 Morning Worship - 10:30 AM 

 Children’s Church - 10:30 AM  
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Sermon Notes 

 

Serving in the Nursery 

Today                                                 Donna Spence / Linda Fox 
                                                                      
Next Sunday, September 6th         Judy Nelson / Cayla Boettcher    

 

 

To help in the Nursery, call Andrew Jefferson @ 252-0358. 
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“In repentance and rest you will 

be saved, In quietness and trust 

is your strength.”  

Isaiah 30:15 NASB 

Welcome! 

We extend a personal greeting to you as you worship with us today. 

If this is your first time to visit us, we have a special gift bag for you 

at the Information Center in the lobby.  We want you to know that 

there is a place here for you in worship and Bible study as well as 

opportunities for ministry and service. If you are looking for a place 

to worship and to find fellowship and encouragement, we would 

count it a privilege to be that place.  

May God minister His grace to you, 

     Pastor John 
 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 

Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel to  

exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and encourage 

one another to personal holiness, and to evangelize a 

lost world with the gospel of Jesus Christ.  

AUGUST MISSION’S SPOTLIGHTS 
 

 

 

Don & Ilene Nagle are directors of Northern Light Ministries  
in Mexico. The seminary in Papalote prepares men & women  
to "go into all the world".  Follow-up discipleship with 
participation in ministry is key in establishing deep roots.  
THANK YOU for the gift you gave to help meet the needs of 
their ministry during COVID. 
 

Love INC is a local ministry that coordinates cooperative effort 
between churches & community agencies to provide help for the 
disadvantaged.  It’s also a vehicle that helps churches fulfill their 
Biblical mandate to reach out to the poor & needy. STOP BY     
the Info Center for a list of ways you can supply Love, INC with 
some of their needs, as they help those in our community who 
are most affected by the virus.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TODAY:  Elder Training resumes at 3:00 PM 
 

 

 

Pastoral Council of Elder’s Meeting at 4:30 PM  

Anyone is welcome to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWANA Leader Orientation TODAY at 5:00 PM! 
 
 

Parents, below is the TENTATIVE schedule: 

 

Awana books available & Registration  
on Wednesday, Sept. 2, @ 6:30 PM. 

Awana begins on Sept. 9, @ 6:30 PM.  
(No dinner until further notice.)    

 
 
 
 
 

One-Eighty Genesis Retreat - Sept. 4 to 7! 
Mandatory Parent/Adult meeting on Monday,  

         Aug. 31, at 7:00 PM in the Fellowship Room. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be celebrating Communion next 
Sunday, Sept. 6th, 

in all morning Worship Services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW Ladies’ Precept Bible Studies starting soon!  

 
 
 

“Romans” starts Thursday, Sept. 10, at 1 PM.  
(Contact Kathy Hofseth @ 360-318-5721.) 

“Esther” starts Saturday, Sept. 12, at 9:30 AM. 
(Contact Debbie Mackie @ 252-5260.) 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

The AUGUST SUNDAY SCHOOL OFFERING  

will go to the Napiers for the new dormitory  

at the Walukuba campus of the pastoral  

training college in Uganda.  

Prayer Request? email DeAnna at deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com 


